
 
 
 

March 31, 2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Citrus Heights Intelligent Transportation System Enhancements 
Project in fiscal year 2024. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Citrus Heights located at 6360 Fountain 
Square Drive, Citrus Heights, CA 95621.  
 
The funding would be used for installing approximately 1.3 miles of a fiber optic communication 
system and upgrading traffic signal cameras and cabinets and required equipment at 14 
signalized intersections, The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the new 
network and traffic signal equipment would improve traffic and pedestrian safety on the 
roadways.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the new network and traffic signal 
equipment would improve traffic and pedestrian safety on the roadways.   
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 
U.S.C. 133. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 


